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 Peter Hase COMMNT2014/7316/P 28/01/2015  21:53:39 I reside a flat at 61A at the back of the property and understand that the planning permission granted in 

2003 (Ref:2003/0755/L) had certain restrictions in relation to requiring non-opening and obscured 

windows (item 4). This was in order to provide "protect and preserve the amenities of nearby 

occupiers". Can you please ensure that any new permission granted maintains this 

requirement/restriction.

It is a ket aspect of noise and privacy that the windows are not in breach of the planning order 

mentioned above.

Peter and Gabrielle Hase, 61A Endell Street., London, WC2H 9AJ

Tel 0207 419 6896

Flat 1

61a Endell St

London

WC2H 9 AJ

 Mark MIddleton COMMNT2014/7316/P 28/01/2015  16:30:14 I do not object in principle to the conversion, subject to the following comments. I note that the original 

consent 2003/0755/L granted when this property was converted to residential accommodation provided 

certain restrictions on the situation and style of windows to be installed and maintained. In particular, it 

was required that certain windows were not able to be opened at all or beyond certain prescribed limits 

in order to protect the interests of neighbouring properties. Any new permission should be subject to 

the same restrictions.
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